


June Chandler, Tel: 020 75511 508;  Fax: 020 7551 1354

Email: j.chandler@unison.co.uk

To: 
Members of the Administrative & Clerical 

National Sector Committee

18 June 2004

Dear Colleague

AGENDA FOR CHANGE:

(i)
REVIEW OF JOB PROFILES FOR THE SECRETARIAL FAMILY

(ii)
DRAFT JOB PROFILES FOR THE FINANCE FAMILY

Revised Secretarial profiles

Please find attached the outcome of the Job Evaluation Working Party’s recent review of published profiles in the Secretarial job family.  Also attached is a guidance note on how to consult on a reviewed profile.

The review has not resulted in changed bands for any of these profiles, but has achieved harmonisation of profile language, adjustments to factor ranges and the merging of the Medical Secretary Higher Level and the Medical Secretary Supervisor at Band 4, into one profile called ‘Medical Secretary Higher Level.’

These revised profiles are due to be signed off by the Shadow Executive of the Shadow NHS Staff Council on Friday, 25 June.   Therefore, would you please let me have any comments / feed back by no later than Thursday, 24 June 2004

(apologies for the short notice.)

Draft profiles for the Finance Family

Attached for consultation, is a suite of profiles intended to cover all grades of staff across all finance disciplines (including payroll) and runs through from Band 1 to Band 8d, with two profiles at Bands 4, 5, 6 and 7 to recognise the split between specialist and managerial progression.

Please use your A&C / Finance membership networks to consult on this family of profiles and let me have comments by no later than Tuesday, 6 July 2004.

Key questions to consider when examining the profiles are:

Does the profile describe jobs you recognise within your Trust?

If not, are the differences between what occurs locally and in the profile sufficiently important to mean that the jobs you know should be in a different pay band?

Do we need additional profiles to describe the relevant range of jobs that you know exist within the NHS?

Please email your comments, to me at j.chandler@unison.co.uk or by fax or post, by the deadline set out above.  If I do not hear from you, I will assume you have no comments to make.

Thanks and best wishes.

Yours sincerely

June Chandler

National Officer

Health Group

